From: NoReply

To: Projectinput
Subject: Case 37-DR-2021#2
Date: Monday, April 10, 2023 7:42:39 AM

Your announcement of the request for approval of the canal bank improvements associated
with the Hazel & Azure mixed-use development does not include information on what those
improvements are. Can you provide a description on how the canal walk will be impacted by
this request? -- sent by Janet Jessup (case# 37-DR-2021#2)
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